
Translation Disclaimer 

The New Jersey Campaign Contributions and Expenditures Reporting Act, N.J.S.A. 19:44A-37, allows 
candidates for the office of Governor to provide a statement, not exceeding 500 words, to assist the 
voters of this State in making their determination among the candidates.  The New Jersey Election 
Law Enforcement Commission (ELEC), through a contractor, is providing the following translated 
statements to assist you in reading its websites in languages other than English.  Any translation is 
provided for convenience only and is not an official ELEC document. Neither ELEC nor its contractor 
make any promises, assurances, or guarantees about the accuracy of the translations or their 
reliability, availability, or ability to meet your specific language needs. If you rely on translated 
information obtained from this website, you are doing so at your own risk.  

ELEC employees, agents, and contractors shall not be liable for damages or losses of any kind arising 
out of, or in connection with, your use of the translated statements, including, but not limited to, 
damages or losses caused by your reliance upon the accuracy of a translation, or damages incurred 
from the viewing, distributing, or copying of a translation. 

 


